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Date: April 19, 2022 

To: North York Community Council –City Clerk's Office-Secretariat 

From: Councillor John Filion 

Subject: Demolition applications for 51 Drewry Avenue and 8 – 28 Inez Court 

SUMMARY: 
To facilitate a land exchange between the applicant and the City, it would be helpful if a demolition 
approval for the above-noted properties is approved as soon as possible. My office has been 
advised that the staff report will not be ready in time for this meeting of NYCC.  I am recommending 
that North York Community Council direct the Chief Building Official to report directly to Council on 
this matter. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

It is recommended that North York Community Council: 

1. Recommend that the Chief Building official to report directly to the May 11 and 12 meeting of 
City Council on the demolition applications for 51 Drewry Avenue and 8 to 28 Inez Court.  
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